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America Brushes Up Kerry Segrave 2014-11-29 This excursion into American
cultural history looks at the toothpaste and toothbrush industries from 1900
to 2008. During these years, America moved from cleaning their teeth mostly
with homemade powders to using an enormous array of brands, often applied
with an electric toothbrush. From early 20th century products like Forhan’s
(which “cured” pyorrhea) to the whiteners of the 1920s (which unfortunately
also removed tooth enamel), and from paste that eliminated “that clinging
film” and to copywriters who “wondered where the yellow went,” the history

of toothpaste has long been a testament to the power of misleading
advertising. Interrupting a steady flow of hyperbole was the one true wonder
ingredient—fluoride, which enabled Crest to be for decades America’s topselling brand.
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Consumer Behavior Michael R. Solomon 2009 For undergraduate and MBA courses
in consumer behavior. Solomon goes beyond the discussion of why people buy
things and explores how products, services, and consumption activities
contribute to shape people's social experiences.
The Power of Habit Charles Duhigg 2012-04-05 There's never been a better
time to set new habits. This book will change your life. In The Power of
Habit, award-winning journalist Charles Duhigg takes us into the thrilling
and surprising world of the scientific study of habits. He examines why some
people and companies struggle to change, despite years of trying, while
others seem to remake themselves overnight. He visits laboratories where
neuroscientists explore how habits work and where, exactly, they reside in
our brains. And he uncovers how the right habits were crucial to the success
of Olympic swimmer Michael Phelps, Starbucks CEO Howard Schultz, and civilrights hero Martin Luther King, Jr. The result is a compelling argument and
an empowering discovery: the key to exercising regularly, losing weight,
raising exceptional children, becoming more productive or even building
revolutionary companies is understanding how habits work. By harnessing this
new science, we can transform our businesses, our communities, and our
lives. ______________________________ '[An] essential manual for business
and living.' Andrew Hill, Financial Times 'Once you read this book, you'll
never look at yourself, your organisation, or your world quite the same
way.' Daniel H. Pink 'This is a first-rate book - based on an impressive
mass of research, written in a lively style and providing just the right
balance of intellectual seriousness with practical advice on how to break
our bad habits.' The Economist
Cultures of Oral Health Claire L. Jones 2022-07-22 Oral health is integral
to well-being and quality of life. This important edited volume brings
together leading scholars to address global oral health and the multiple
ways in which theory, practice and discourse have shaped it in the modern
period. Structured around key themes, the book chapters draw on
interdisciplinary perspectives in order to consider the role of the dental
profession, the commercial sector, charities, the state, the media and
patients in shaping oral health in the past and present. Collectively, the
chapters consider the extent to which each of the studied groups and actors
have sought to own and control the mouth. By adopting multiple perspectives,
the book highlights the importance of cross-disciplinary work across the
sciences, social sciences and humanities and provides a road map for a new
interdisciplinary field focused on oral health and society. Drawing on
perspectives from dentistry, sociology, history and the wider humanities,
this book will interest students and researchers of dentistry, public
health, sociology of health and illness, the medical humanities and history.
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Beware the Masher Kerry Segrave 2014-02-07 This book examines the history
of sexual harassment in America’s public places, such as on the streets and
on public transit vehicles, in the period 1880 to 1930. Such behavior was
referred to then as mashing with the harasser most commonly being called a
masher. It began around 1880 as a response to the women’s movement as
females in America increased their efforts to gain more freedom of movement
and greater independence. Women going out and about on their own, or only
with other women, threatened male dominance and control of society. One
response by men was to turn to the sexual harassment of those women when
they were alone in public places. This book looks at the extent of the
problem, editorial opinions on the subject, the tendency to blame the
victim, and the responses of women in the streets to the harassment. As
well, the actions and reactions of the courts and the actions and reactions
of the police are studied. Much of the sexual harassment of this period took
place in the daytime hours, in busy areas of cities.
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